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Queen Elizabeth School

Gabriele has
been brave this
week when
trying out the
bikes on the
playground'

Seth has been
patient and brave
supporting staff,
training to meet his
needs.

Jarod has been
incredibly brave during
his first two weeks at
QE2! He has made lots
of friends already and
is settling into his class
very well.

Amelia has been brave

Ashraf was brave
walking in the
woods even though
we met dogs and
there were lots of
tree roots.

Isaac, Kaiden, Sophie,
Ryan, Callum and Sam
were very brave helping
at St Mary’s Church
coffee morning. They
served tea, coffee and
cake and chatted
politely to the senior
citizens.

Zak was really
brave moving all
the chairs out
the way after he
had hurt himself
on one.

James has been brave
and has used the
playground equipment
all by himself. We are
all so proud.
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